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At 65 yrs old I am speaking up about this proposed bill for 5 Oregon voters, my 

family. 

We are appalled & totally opposed that there would be anything being brought 

forward giving the OHA or any agency the power to make emergency decisions for 

our state. 

These are not elected officials. The message this is sending to citizens/constituents 

of Oregon is that we are not able to make our own decisions in regards to our health.  

This will have major pushback. This type of bill will create turmoil. We also are very 

confused as how this bill changed from committee to the senate. More & more people 

are paying attention. This looks like a "gut & stuff" move. We find it disturbing. The 

more decisions are made for our state that by pass the legislature not taking into 

consideration the constituents feedback the more there will be dissent & division. 

This affects morale on the whole. We do not want our constitutional rights being 

impaired in this fashion. 


